
Book your place below for a taster workshop with our

ABERDEEN REGIONAL CHOIR 
3  June 2025 at 6pmrd

in Heathryburn Primary School
To confirm your place and keep up to date with any other workshop

information, visit... www.nycos.co.uk/regional-choir-workshops-2025

Does your P3/P4 child love to sing?
Would they enjoy being part of something inspiring,

musical, and fun where they can play games, sing and
meet new friends?

THE NATIONAL YOUTH CHOIR OF SCOTLAND 
ARE OPEN FOR NEW MEMBERS IN YOUR AREA!


